
11th September 2023 

Where everyone is equipped to excel 

 

 

A very warm welcome to all our new families 

who have joined us in Reception.  

If you have any questions, worries or 

concerns, please speak to us at the class 

room door and we will do our best to help. We 

thank you for your support. 

A big well done to all the children—they have 

been AMAZING!  

Meet the teacher  
 

Meet the teacher will be held on 
Wednesday the 13th of September 2023. 
If you would like to attend, please come to 

Ladybirds classroom. The aim of the session 
is to recap key information and to answer 

any questions.  

 

Please make sure that all of your child’s 
clothes and belongings are named. Your 
child should bring in a water bottle to 

school every day, as well as suitable clothing 
for the weather—rain coat, sun hat, etc. 

If you would like to leave your spare clothes 
on your child’s peg please place them in a 

named carrier or drawstring bag. 

             If you want to see what we are getting up to you can follow us on Twitter:  @SandyLaneReception 

50p Cooking/Craft Fund 

We ask for a voluntary contribution  of 50p 
per week or £5 per term. This goes towards 
cooking and creative activities. Thank you 

Please label all items of clothing as it really helps us if something goes missing! Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

Dahlicious Day 

On Friday on 15th September 2023, the children will 
be celebrating the wonderful stories of Roald Dhal.  

All children are invited to dress up on this day,  
Children can come to school on this day in any   non-
uniform or wear an outfit relating to any Roald Dahl 

story.  

PE Days 

Reception’s P.E day will be Wednesday every 
week. Please make sure your 
children come to school in 
their P.E kits and P.E shoes.  

    

Hot Weather 

Please make sure your child has a labelled 
water bottle and has sun cream applied 

before coming to school. The children can 
also wear sun hats whilst in the garden—
please make sure the hats are labelled.  



 

 

 


